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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 

To: 

Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 
Dear Mr. 'Thurman: 

Friday, March 05, 2010 10:34 AM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric 
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers 
this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any 
future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the 
case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 10:29 AM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: Case Number 2009-00549 

-----------_--------______________1_____--- 

From: BrentCSMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 10:28:44 AM 
To: PSC - Pllblic Information Officer 
Subject: Case Number 2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Brent Thuimaii 
1920 Rutherford Avenue 

This rate increase will cost state government sales tax revenue because we'll all be 
buying a little less in order to pay LG&E a lot more. Businesses will pass along the 
increases to consumers who are already strapped for cash. 

Instead of raising our rates again ... in a recession, tell LG&E to stop spending millions of 
dollars advertising in print by mail, and on television and radio. Why are they advertising 
in the first place ... it is a monopoly??? 

The more they charge us, the less money we have for education, food, gasoline, 
clothing, retirement and housing. The more they raise the rates, the less disposable 
income we have to put into our economy. LG&E will keep getting fatter while we keep 
losing our jobs. 
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Do the right thing. 
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